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Celebrating the new chapter of Dit Ne (Written by Nya - GMF) 

We are excited to celebrate and congratulate 
Dit Ne, one of our alumni, who got married this 
month. We are happy for her and her family, 
and we take pride in her achievements as a 
former student of Susanna Wesley House. 
This pride is a cherished part of being in the 
Susanna Wesley family. Even though our 
alumni may graduate and move on, we 
continue to stay in touch and support one 
another. We will keep praying for their journey  

and as they begin their new families, may God bless them and meet all their needs. 

Growing in leadership (Written by Nya - GMF) 

We are proud of Youlika, one of our alumni and the 
coordinator of the Shine Project. Last month, she attended 
the AYWLD 2025 conference in Malaysia, where she 
represented Cambodia with confidence. We’ve seen her 
growth, especially in leadership. Youlika shared, “As a young 
woman, I’ve faced many challenges, but I’ve learned to be a 
leader. God created us with a purpose, and no one can 
replace our role.” Her journey inspires us at SWM as we 
participate in God’s mission. 

 
Fellowship is Strengthening Our Friendship.​
As we celebrate International Women's Day, we held a 
session focused on the importance of not comparing 
ourselves to others. We also enjoyed a pizza party at 
the end. We give thanks to God for creating us exactly 
as we are and for loving us equally.  

 



While the young women engage in acquiring 
essential skills, we also make time to come 
together and discuss important topics such as 
money management. During these meetings, we 
share our personal experiences, support one 
another, and find comfort in our shared 

challenges. It's 
crucial that as 
they learn the 
skills 
necessary for income generation, they also 
understand the importance of saving and managing 
their finances wisely. Our initiative goes beyond 
simply providing vocational training, we are fostering 
a sisterhood that encourages friendship and mutual 
support. (Written by Youlika) 

Thank You for Support              
 

 

We sincerely appreciate your unwavering support this month. We have successfully 
delivered a TV set to Hosanna Methodist Church in Siem Reap province. The pastor, 
Sunday school teachers, and all of the kids are thrilled, and they are fully enjoying their 
TV-watching time. The total investment for the 55-inch TV and stand was $450. 

 
 

How to Support: An annual tuition for most of the universities in Phnom Penh is about $600.  
Online support:  https://advance.umcmission.org/p-393-children-and-youth-scholarships.aspx  
Children and Youth Scholarships - Advance # 3020791 
 
To donate by check: Please make your check payable to Advance GCFA and write the Advance # 
3020791 on the memo line. (Address: Advance GCFA  PO Box 9068 GPO New York, NY 10087-9068) 
 
Contact: Reasey Long (Susanna Wesley Ministries Coordinator) - reasey1155@gmail.com 

https://advance.umcmission.org/p-393-children-and-youth-scholarships.aspx

